
 
     

 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

THE GOOD NEWS IS WE’RE STILL OPEN & OPERATING although we’ve had to 

make some small changes to the way we provide our services to keep you and us safe. 
 
 
 

You’ll still be able to contact us by phone and submit orders via email, 
but we won’t be able to serve you face to face from the 8th of April 2020. So, although our doors 
may be closed, we’re still operating and looking after our customers in these difficult times. 
 
 
 

Please phone for all enquiries or to arrange Drop Off or Pick Up 
 

Phone: 4922 7564 or Email: admin@echidnaembroidery.com.au 
 
 
 
A special thank you to all our customers for continuing to support our business, it is very much 
appreciated.  Also, our apologies for any inconvenience these necessary changes may cause, and 
we look forward to resuming normal operations as soon as it is possible and safe to do so… 
 
 
 

Kindest Regards, Maggie Tickner and the team at Echidna Embroidery 
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